From: Richard Mumford |
Sent: Thursday, 3 May 2018 5:22 PM

To: dentalboardconsultation <dentalboardconsultation@ahpra.gov.au>
Subject: Scope of Practice Consultation

Dear Dental Board

| have noted a proposed change to allow dental auxiliaries to practice independently.

Please note my extreme displeasure about this. Many ,many patients have presented to my surgery over
the last 35 years wanting “just a clean” and only when that clean was provided in conjunction with a
“proper” dental examination were other, sometimes serious health issued discovered. This will not
happen with the proposed plan, putting many at risk

Regards

Richard Mumford BDS





